Senate Budget Review Committee Report for 2003-2004

To:  Oakland University Senate 


Virinder Moudgil, Chair

From:  Sez-kai Tsui


 Chair of Senate Budget Review Committee

Re :  Annual Report for 2003-2004
It has been a fruitful year for the Senate Budget Review Committee, SBRC for short.  There were two major issues SBRC were faced with, to review the budget proposal in “A proposal for the Renewal of General Education at Oakland University”, and to meet with OU athletics director, Mr. Jack Mehl, to listen to his concept of a stadium to be built on the current baseball field adjacent to the parking structure. 

The first item took SBRC five meetings in January and February, each for two hours in Friday afternoon to come up a recommendation which is attached to this report.  The recommendation was first submitted to Provost on Feb. 9, 2004.  The second issue took one meetings in March of 2004 and no recommendation was necessary.
I found members of SBRC to be cooperative.  Each has done his or her assignment on time so that SBRC can fulfill its goals satisfactorily.
